
April 30, 2020 
 
 
 
 
MEMO TO: EDB Chair Rawlins-Fernandez 
 
F  R  O  M: Councilmember Riki Hokama 
 
SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL TRANSFER SOLID WASTE  (EDB-1) 
 
 
I propose the following cash reductions:  
 
$250,000 for the Central Maui Waste Reduction Study 
$400,000 for the Olowalu Transfer Station contract 
 
Additionally, I propose increasing the residential rate for refuse pickup by $1, for 
a total of $308,400, and increasing the tipping fee for landfills by $1, for a total 
of $115,000. 
 
These proposals would decrease the General Fund transfer necessity by 
$1,073,400.   
 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc:  
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EDB Committee

From: Jordan Helle
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 2:00 PM
To: Keani N. Rawlins; EDB Committee; Yvette Bouthillier
Subject: Solid Waste Proposal
Attachments: CM Hokama Solid Waste Proposal 4-30-20.docx

Aloha Chair Rawlins‐Fernandez, 
 
Please find attached a memo from Member Hokama.  
 
Thank You 


